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Dear Jessica,  

Thank you for seeking the Tasmanian Greens’ response to TASSO’s State Election priorities 
statement.  

As the Greens’ Education spokesperson, I am pleased to respond on all our MPs and 
candidates’ behalf and indicate our support for progressing all identified priority areas.  

Our spokesperson for Children and Young People, Cecily Rosol MP, has already made a public 
commitment to support the reestablishment of the Committee of inquiry into bullying and 
discrimination in Tasmanian schools. We agree this is essential.  

Attached for TASSO members’ interest is a copy of our most recent, fully costed Alternative 
Budget. As it has done for many years now, our Alternative Budget provides additional 
investment in specialist allied health professionals in public schools, as well as free public 
transport statewide. To fund these important measures, we detail budget savings and revenue 
raising measures.  

We look forward to working with TASSO to deliver across all your election priority areas.  

Please get back in touch if you have any questions.  

 
Kind regards, 

 

Cassy O’Connor MLC 

Tasmanian Greens’ Member for Hobart 

Education spokesperson  
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